
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your interest in registering for our on-campus classes, we are so 

glad that you have chosen to study and be trained at CFNI this fall. Our team has 

prepared ahead of time for you, and we are just as excited to see the great 

things that God will do in you this semester. 

 
 

Before you begin your registration process please read the following information and sign 

that you have read and understand the guidelines presented to you. 
 

Please note that the information below is subject to change based on any local and/or federal guidelines that may 

prohibit certain gatherings and/or activities due to the coronavirus. In the event that such events occur, and CFNI is 

not able to hold in-person classes for the Fall 2020 semester, we will transition to our online platform and inform 

you as soon as possible so that you have sufficient time to prepare. 

 

1. OUR PREPARATION FOR YOU: 
 

o We have prepared our classrooms with 6ft spaced distancing. This includes our large auditoriums 

as well; designated seating will be marked and visibly presented to our students. 

o We have employed a fulltime RN (Registered Nurse) to our staff, who will be located on campus, 

and available to serve the staff and students as needed. 

o Our campus has been marked with sufficient signage to serve as guidance and ongoing reminders 

of social distancing, as well as to provide any pertinent information that our students will need 

regarding their on-campus experience.  

o Depending on our student enrollment size, chapel will be in the IB or divided into two or more 

buildings. 
 

2. ONGOING COMMITMENT: 
 

o Our custodial team will sanitize the main areas of our buildings multiple times per day. 

o Students will have access to sanitization products in their classroom to provide additional cleaning 

as desired. 

o Attendance for all classes will be taken “manually” in small group context to avoid long lines at 

our clock-in wall unit stations. 

o Sanitizer stations will be at each main entry-point, and maintained based on availability of 

sanitization products in the retail market. 



o Sanitizer stations will be available at reception areas in Student Services, Enrollment, 

Headquarters and the Library. 

o Our Deans and RAs will prepare for tracing, and conduct training on what to do in the event of a 

positive case on campus. 
 

3. IMPORTANT INFORMATION: 
 

o Students will be required to bring their own mask to wear in class and around campus as needed. 
o A student exhibiting any of the COVID-19 symptoms will be asked to stay at home and contact 

their Dean immediately. 
o An individual who has direct contact with someone testing positive for COVID-19 will be required 

to get tested within 24 hours or self-quarantine. 
o If a student tests positive for COVID-19, they will have the option to initiate a medical 

withdrawal. 
o A student that refuses testing, after having contact with someone testing positive for COVID-19, 

could be dismissed from Christ For the Nations’ campus. 
  

These are challenging times because of the ongoing coronavirus threat.  It will require both our on-campus staff and 

you to help protect and preserve the health of our community, which includes at-risk individuals and senior citizens.  

We appreciate your thoughtfulness and proactive support.  We are better together.  Have a great semester! 


